AE Association Executive Council Report:

The Association Executives haven't met in person since the Legislative Meetings, however we do communicate regularly via email and our closed Facebook group Wyoming REALTOR Association Executives.

Although many of our local activities have been cancelled or postponed, local AE's have been busy supporting their members through the COVID-19 pandemic, and rescheduling events.....this fall will be very busy for Association Staff as many activities are being pushed to the fall.

In-person national training opportunities have been cancelled, and some rescheduled as virtual. This helps the associations that do not have funds to send their staff, and those AE's who aren't fond of traveling. I've been sharing as many of the virtual training opportunities with my fellow AE's in hopes they could find time to attend.

We continue to research training opportunities to assist our local boards to fulfill the Professional Development Core Standards requirement, and have shared links to online resources.

We're looking forward to seeing each other again in September!